Dear brothers and sisters,

We would like to wish you a blessed New Year and may the grace and goodness of our God follow
you all year long. We are grateful to God for all the opportunities He has blessed us with in the past
year to serve Him in different ways.

At the end of last year, we produced this short promotional video for a day club called “IZLAZAK” (a
way out), which is based in Belgrade. This Christian organization is helping the poor and people with
addictions. Ira and | are occassionally going there to serve and help out. Although the video is in
Serbian, we believe that you will enjoy hearing Ira’s voice and the footage showing a glimpse of the
atmosphere at the club. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ULXMgmXg-7M&t=82s

Keep praying for us and the ELION Media Ministry in this New Year of 2022.

With love and gratitude,
Sasko and Ira
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